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Change of Brightness of the Print Characters on the MELSEC-Q Series Large 
Type Input Modules
Date of Issue
September 2021
Relevant Models
QX11L and QX21L

Thank you for your continued support of Mitsubishi Electric programmable controllers, MELSEC-Q series.
We are informing you that the brightness of the characters printed on the front face of large type input modules are to be 
changed.
There is no impact on the general specifications, performance specifications, functions, and external dimensions of modules 
due to the change.

1 REASON FOR THE CHANGE
To improve visibility of the print characters.
HEAD OFFICE : TOKYO BUILDING, 2-7-3 MARUNOUCHI, CHIYODA-KU, TOKYO 100-8310, JAPAN
NAGOYA WORKS : 1-14 , YADA-MINAMI 5-CHOME , HIGASHI-KU, NAGOYA , JAPAN
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2 DETAILS ON THE CHANGE
The characters on the front face of the module are to be printed with a brighter color.

3 DATE OF CHANGE
The change applies to the products manufactured in and after September 2021.
Note that both the old and new products may be distributed in the market around that time.

Before change (front face of the module) After change (front face of the module)
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REVISIONS

TRADEMARKS
The company names, system names and product names mentioned in this technical bulletin are either registered trademarks 
or trademarks of their respective companies.
In some cases, trademark symbols such as '' or '' are not specified in this technical bulletin. 

Version Date of Issue Revision
A September 2021 First edition
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